
 
 

 

Skegness Academy welcomes new Principal to continue school’s improvement 

Skegness Academy has today announced the appointment of Todd Johnson as its new 

Acting Principal.  

Mr Johnson is currently Deputy Principal at the Academy, led by Greenwood Academies 

Trust, and has worked closely alongside the current Principal, Gary Carlile, to drive the 

improvements at the Academy which were praised by Ofsted following a visit earlier this 

year. Mr Carlile is moving to be Principal of Stanground Academy in Peterborough, another 

school sponsored by Greenwood Academies Trust. 

During his time as Deputy Principal at Skegness Academy, Mr Johnson has demonstrated 

his passion and commitment to delivering the very best education for all pupils at the 

Academy.   

Mr Johnson, who will take up his new position after the Easter break, will work alongside the 

Skegness Academy staff team, the Advisory Council and Greenwood Academies Trust to 

maintain the Academy’s high standards, whilst continuing to drive forward further 

improvement, ensuring that Skegness Academy delivers the very best education possible to 

its pupils. 

Todd Johnson, incoming Acting Principal of Skegness Academy, said:  

“I am delighted to be stepping into the role of Acting Principal at Skegness Academy. I am 

looking forward to continuing to work closely with all the staff, pupils and parents to lead 

further improvements and build on what has been achieved to date.” 

Wayne Norrie, CEO of Greenwood Academies Trust, said: 

“Gary Carlile has done a superb job as Principal of Skegness Academy and I want to thank 

him for his work – he and Mr Johnson have led the school’s improvement, as recognised by 

Ofsted, and Mr Johnson is the perfect person to continue the progress. He has the highest 

expectations for what every child can achieve and I am very excited for the school’s future 

under his leadership.” 


